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A Real Fish Story: Fifth-Graders to 
Release School-Raised Steelhead Trout 

into American River 
Golden Empire Elementary School teacher among few in state 

licensed to raise protected species  
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Because steelhead trout are a federally protected species, those who raise them must first undergo 
training at the Nimbus hatchery and receive a license from the state. Bergeron has been licensed to 
raise both trout and salmon since 1999. 
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